
2021 Community Water Fluoridation Status

Please note: Some communities in Massachusetts, and in other states, are being impacted by shortages in 
fluoride product supply, starting as early as late 2021, therefore the current status of some fluoridated 
communities may be different than what is listed due to a temporary suspension of fluoridation.

Massachusetts Department of Public Health 
Office of Oral Health


